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The Alumnae of Color Committee (AOCC) is pleased to share the 
following highlights from this past quarter: 
 
● October 10, 2020, AOCC held their General Meeting. There 

were 21 Alumnae present and 1 student. There was a Q & A 
session with newly appointed Kamala Green, Special Assistant 
to the President for Equity and Inclusion/Associate Vice 
President of Human Resources. 

● October 21, 2020, Lynette Castille- Hall and Gwen Foster 
participated in the interview process for the new Student 
Success Coordinator for the SAW Program. AOCC was invited 
to participate in this process by Alexis Lopex,  ​Asst. Dean of 
Retention, Equity and Inclusion & NCAA Athletics Diversity and 
Inclusion Designee. 

● November 7, 2020,  AOCC held their General Meeting. There 
were 8 Alumnae present. 

 
Upcoming Events: 
 
● Peggy Woodruff ‘58 Memorial, November 14, 2020 from 2:00 

PM - 3:30 PM via Zoom. 
● Kwanzaa Celebration, December 8, 2020 from 6:00 PM - 8:00 

PM via Zoom 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 


